
North Cedar Elementary Boosters

North Cedar Elementary Boosters meet on February 13th, 2024 in the Jr/Sr. Library. There were 7 
members present.  Melissa Armstrong presented a Treasurer report ending with a cash balance of 
$15,655.58. Stephanie VonBehren presented the November minutes. 

Jenny Horman stated the staff appreciated the snack carts. She will contact Wheatland grocery to order 
a meat and cheese tray for the week on conferences and donations will be taken for chips and desserts 
thru sign-up-genius. 

Nicki Welch will look into a fundraiser for November with Scratch or the bunt cakes. It was discussed to 
host and end of the year field day in Stanwood for both elementary schools. Due to timing, it may not be 
feasible this year, but maybe have inflatables at each school this year. 

We will do the Walk-a-than again and start in July with the sponsorships. The Boosters could cover the 
cost of the classroom extras for the next school year to take that burden off the parents. It will be added 
to the walk-a-than registration that the boosters are purchasing the items. 

The daughter/daddy dance was discussed. It was suggested to not call it daddy/daughter so girls can 
bring anyone they would like to escort them.  Date was set for April 27th. Registrations papers will be 
sent out and they must pre-register due to ordering pizzas.  

April 28th was set for a movie day at the Mt. Vernon Movie theater with the boys and their chaperone. 
Melissa Armstrong will call and get details. 

Next meeting will be March 5th, 2024 at 6 pm. 

Submitted by Stephanie VonBehren 


